Notice of Public Hearing on the 2020-2021 Proposed Budget For Tipton School District

A public hearing on the 2020-2021 proposed budget will be held on June 9, 2020 at 7:00 p.m. before the governing board of the Tipton School District ("District"), in the District Cafeteria at 370 N. Evans Road, Tipton, California, as outlined below. Pursuant to the Governor's Executive Order N-56-20, the public hearing and adoption of the Local Control and Accountability Plan (LCAP) and budget overview for parents will be postponed until no later than December 15, 2020. Further, the governing board shall adopt, along with the budget, a written report to the community that explains the changes to program offerings that the District has made in response to school closures due to the COVID-19 emergency and the major impacts of such closures on students and families.

In compliance with public health directives due to COVID-19, social distancing guidelines will be observed. The meeting will be held in the District Cafeteria – open to the public.

The public may inspect the proposed budget at the Business Office, 370 N. Evans Road in Tipton, California, beginning June 4, 2020 and online at https://tiptonschool.org/. Public comments on the budget may be submitted via email to sbettencourt@tipton.k12.ca.us, mailed, or hand-delivered to the Business Office, 370 N. Evans Road in Tipton, California. Public comments must be received no later than Noon on the date of the meeting. Comments will be read into the record during the meeting, according to the time limits allotted to each speaker.

The budget shall not be finally adopted by the governing board of the district until after the public hearing has been held. Not later than five days after adoption or by July 1, 2020, whichever occurs first, the governing board of the district shall file the budget with the county superintendent of schools.

Date: MAY 19 2020

Tim A. Hire

Tulare County Superintendent of Schools